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July 24, 1958 

:Hr. Grote Reber 
General ~elivery 

vJailuku 
Haui, T. H. 

Dear f'1r. Reber: 

Dr. Griffin and I have discussed the matter of 
running a clh analysis of yOUJ' sample f r-om 
Kamahina lava flow. Because of the fact that we 
have so many samples on hand for dating (about 
2 years into the future) we are forced to say 
that we cannot accept yours at the present time. 

SincereJ.y, 

"':t./ /"-)/ r : \.. 

HRC:BB H. R. Crane 


